

The Gift of Cycling

The story of Santa's Workshop in the Comox Valley began in 1958 with bicycles and continues that tradition today. For more information on its history go to:

http://www.santasworkshopcomoxvalley.com/images/Story%20of%20Santas%20Workshop.pdf

"It was wonderful seeing parents faces when they found out not only could they take a bike or two, but a brand new helmet as well" -Santa's Elf

Both Cross Canada Cycle Tour Society (CCCTS) and Comox Valley Cycling Coalition have members participating in the program this year: Frank McCullough, Wilf Craats, Tom Moffat and Garry Olinek. These wonderful Elves donate their time and talents to refurbishing bicycles that bring smiles on children's faces.

"Some were almost in tears at the generosity of the workshop. That's what makes this organization so worthwhile." -Santa's Elf

Making the program even better, is the collaboration of the CCCTS and Canadian Tire which ensures that each bicycle comes with a helmet. A wonderful second addition.



The program can always use more bicycles and more support. For a list of the drop off locations in the Comox Valley as well as information on ways to help: santasworkshopcomoxvalley.com/whatwedo.



MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR

